## Diane M. Stewart

45 N. Brookwood Way Mansfield, OH 44906 (419) 989-8132 stewart.diane228@gmail.com

23rd July 2020

## Evan Mumea

Business Manager, St. Peter's Parish & School 104 West First Street Mansfield, OH 44902

Dear Mr. Mumea,

After much deliberation in regards to my present situation and need for full-time employment and medical health benefits, I have made the decision to leave my position as the nurse at St. Peter's School effective the 2020/21 school year. Thank you for your honesty regarding the fiscal inability of the school to increase my position to full-time and your understanding how difficult this decision has been for me. St. Peter's has been home to me and my family for almost two decades and my love for the school community runs very deep.

Please know I plan to be available to train a replacement and to continue serving in the development of the policies and procedures for the 2020/21 school year until such services are no longer needed.

Sincerely,

Diane M. Stewart

Diane M. Stewart